
New Attorney Admissions Process effective April 1 

Effective April 1, attorney admissions will be handled electronically through the pay.gov system.  This
new system captures the admissions form and payment through an electronic format. 

Please visit the District Court and Bankruptcy Court attorney admission pages for more information.

https://pay.gov/public/form/start/274385350
http://idd.uscourts.gov/district/attorneys/Attorney_Admissions.cfm
http://idd.uscourts.gov/bankruptcy/attorneys/Attorney_Admissions.cfm

